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A DIVISION OF MONSANTO CHEMICAL COMPANY /, iv
‘
) ¥
PRODUCTION & EXPLORATION [L” P! 602 W. MISSOURI ST.
SOUTHWESTERN REGION -, ¥ \\ i MIDLAND. TEXAS

RE: Monsanto Chemical Company
State "J" No. 1
Unit #1 D-16-26N-11W
Gallegos Gallup Pool
San Juan County, New Mexico

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
P. O. Box 697
Aztec, New Mexico

ATTENTION: Mr. Emery C. Arnold
Dear Mr. Arnold:

Thank you for your letter of October 24, 1958, wherein you re-
quested that we give our immediate attention to conducting a
packer leakage test on the above subject well.

We have not conducted this packer leakage test due to a mis-
understanding on our part. It was our understanding that this
test would not be necessary until we asked for an allowable on
the second zone. The second zone to be potentialed in this
well will be in the Gallegos Dakota and is presently shut-in
awaiting a gas pipeline connection, which we anticipate shortly
after January 1, 1959, We respectfully request that we be
allowed to delay taking this packer leakage test until such
time as we secure the above mentioned connection.

In the event this request for delaying this test 1s not granted,
please furnish us with the necessary instructions and forms to
comply with your request. Please direct any future requests and
correspondence concerning this well to Monsanto Chemical Company,
attention of the undersigned, Drawer 1829, Midland, Texas.

Yours very truly,

FU-L

/ J. F. Reed,
< District Superintendent
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